
Join us in celebrating 
Children's Mental Health Week  

Family
Coffee Afternoon

To show our support for
Children's Mental Health Week

we will be running a non-uniform
day on Thursday 9th February. 



Students are encouraged to

'Dress to Express' themselves or
by wearing something colourful.



A £1 donation can be made to

Place2Be via ParentPay. 

We're delighted to be hosting a coffee afternoon for our families to
drop in and connect with our team, PTA  and other families around all

things mental health.  We would love to see lots of  you there!



Thursday 9th
February 2-3pm


